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         21st September 2019 
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
 
UK Church Convention 2020 
 
Together with our District Apostle Krause, our district ministers and the Serving and Leading 
Team, I am delighted to invite you to a UK-wide church convention, which will take place on 
the weekend of 5th and 6th September 2020, at the De Vere East Midlands Conference Centre, 
Nottingham.  
 
On Saturday the 5th, various activities will be arranged for different age groups and on Sunday 
morning we are all invited to celebrate a festive divine service with our district apostle. 
 
We recognise that as a relatively small and widely dispersed family in the UK the opportunities 
for us to be together outside of the congregation are limited. It is nonetheless vital that we 
support and strengthen one another in faith and that we draw close to each other in 
fellowship.  
 
Under the motto of “I give…” 
 

• We would like to give our children an opportunity to find friends within the church 
and have fun in fellowship, experiencing joy in worship. 

 
• We would like to give our youth an opportunity to extend and develop their 

friendships and be inspired in their faith. 
 

• We would like to give our singles and families an opportunity to enjoy each other’s 
company and celebrate a divine service in a wider gathering. 
 

• We would like to give our seniors the chance to renew old friendships, share their 
experiences and enjoy the fruits of their labours in the congregation. 
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• We would like to extend an invitation to those on the periphery of our family and 
friendship circles so they too can experience the warmth of our fellowship and joy of 
our worship. 

 
I encourage you all to get involved over the next weeks and months and help along in 
planning, preparing and above all participating in this major event.  Further details on what 
and how you can do this will be sent out in due course.  
 
Step one is to please save the dates of the 5th and 6th September 2020. 
 
With love and greetings 
 
 
 
 
David Heynes 
 


